
ATTACHMENT E 

 

APPROVAL TO CLOSE THE LIBRARY FOR STAFF INSTITUTE DAY 

 

     We would like to request that the Library be closed to patrons on Friday, August 15, 2014 for staff 
institute day.  The program this year is called “Lead the Change” and it will be conducted by the B.A. 
David Company.  The program focusing on changes in libraries and library service and how all staff 
members can be leaders during times of change.   

Therefore be it resolved, that the Library will be closed to the public for a staff institute training day on 
Friday, August 15, 2014.   


